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Toronto East York Community Council

From: Ralph Daley <ralph@grangecommunity.ca>
Sent: Monday, March 20, 2023 5:10 PM
To: Toronto East York Community Council
Subject: [External Sender] TM 1.2  TEYCC Agenda Item

Categories: Communication

To the Chair and Members of the Sub-Committee on Metrolinx Ontario Line Construction 

 
 
 

On behalf of the Grange Community Association, I write to endorse the slide-deck 
presentation  entitled  “How to Keep 100% of Osgoode Hall’s Green Space & Kickstart 
University Park”, to be presented to the TEYCC Sub-Committee on March 22. 
  
This proposed modification of Metrolinx’s current plan will have significant benefits for the public 
realm, while at the same time maintaining the keyhole and vertical circulation in the Osgoode 
Garden, which the Parsons Report found to be the most “workable design”. This new idea is 
both reasonable and do-able, and should be considered for endorsement by the Sub-
Committee. 
 
We are also of the view that there should be reporting  on a bi-monthly or quarterly basis, and 
that a Liaison Committee be established quickly for Osgoode Station.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ralph Daley 

 
------------------------ 
Dr. Ralph J  Daley 
President 
Grange Community Association, Inc. 
 
41 Soho Square 
Toronto, Canada M5T 2Z2 
Phone: (416) 204-1108 
Cell: (416) 301-1636 
Fax: (416) 204-1131 
Email: ralph@grangecommunity.ca 
Website: www.grangecommunity.ca  
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